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Quote of the month 

 

HAPPY BLACK HISTORY 

MONTH! 

This month the children will be 

exploring different cultural foods 

in the home corner and during 

snack time in celebration of black 

history month.  

We will be learning that “the hand 

of friendship has no colour” 
 

NEW ROOMS. 

We now have rooms allocated to 

age groups and have opened up the 

Tiger room which is now in full 

operation. Congratulations to 

Shams who is senior practitioner 

and room leader of Little tiger 

room. 

Please see below the colleagues 

who will be based in each room.  

Little tiger Room: 

Shams 

Sheli 

Little Hippo Room: 

Rujina 

Aysha 

Asma 

Najma 

Ethan 

Preschool Room: 

Rowsh 

Fahmida  

Zaria 

 
 

We are proud to announce that we have 

new colleagues who have joined the team.  

 

We would like to welcome Ethan who has 

joined the Hippo room team and Zaria 

who has joined the Monkey room team.  

 

Both Ethan and Zaria are excited to join 

the team and I know they would fit 

perfectly into the Jingle Jungle family.  

A gentle reminder to ensure your children are 

collected on time, if children are collected late 

they will incur a late fee due to be paid asap. 

The nursery closes 12:30 after which parents are 

charged £1 for every minute their child is at the 

nursery uncollected.  

 

Upon collecting your child you will be issues 

with an invoice with the amount to be paid.  
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Little Tiger Room & Little Hippo Room: 

 
This month the theme in the little Tigers and Hippo’s will be Friendship.  

We will be encouraging the new children to form friendships with their peers through group 

activities and experienced. We will be teaching the children “the hand of friendship has no 

colour” and taking part in lots of group song and story experiences as well as turn taking 

activities.  

 Pre-school Room: 
This month the preschool theme will be learning about Black History Month. 

The children will be making some yummy sweet potato pie, they will be exploring cultural 

food in the home corner and learning the names of influential people who changed history. 

 

The preschool children will also be working on a colour of the week, sound of the week and 

shape of the week.  

Dates for the diary: 
 

Wednesday 31st October we will be having a Halloween dress up day. Children can come in their chosen fancy 

dress outfits. We will have special themed games and activities based on the day. We are excited to see your 

chosen outfits. 

Friday 19th will be the last day before half term, we will be having a black history month themed snack time 

where the children will be able to taste yams, plantain, sweet potato and many other yummy cultural foods. If 

there are any dietary requirements you need to inform us about, please do so prior to this date.  

 

Half term is between 22nd October to 26th October, the nursery will be 

closed 
 


